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Present: Kathryn Nesbit, Dianne Ford, Robert Arndt, Keeley L’Esperance, Carla Sarratt, Jeanne Hoover, Susana Goldman, Heidi Buchanan, Katy Webb (Chair).
I. Introductions 
II. NCLA Board Meeting Update (Webb)
III. Discussion of Survey Results (All): Katy had previously shared the survey results.  There was a great interest in some sort of discussion forum. The committee agreed to start with a closed Facebook Group that is open to RASS members and non-members. Katy offered to set up FB group and invite the survey respondents to join and Carla and Susana offered to help administer the group.
The group discussed some of the suggested topics from the survey respondents. Some would be good for either a BuzzSession, a Webinar, or an in-person session (via the existing Fabulous Fridays format).  Topics discussed included health information, social justice, Simply Analytics. There are possibilities for partnering with other groups such as NC-BIG, the Ethnic and Minority Concerns Round Table, and JR Rogers (who coordinates the Fabulous Fridays). Katy offered to contact those groups. Dianne offered to reach out to the STEM group, of which she is a member.
Keeley offered to take the long list of suggested topics and consolidate them into categories and look for common themes.  Dianne offered to look at the backgrounds of each suggested speaker (committee members did not recognize a lot of the names).
IV. Katy mentioned that the NCLA website platform was going to change soon, but the existing RASS page had a lot of outdated information. Heidi has a login to edit the page and volunteered to de-clutter it before the migration to the new platform. http://www.nclaonline.org/rass 
Respectfully submitted, 
Heidi Buchanan, RASS Secretary.
